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2024-09-24 07:48 CD-1 Rezoning: 5630-
5678 Heather Street

Support I am writing to express my support for the proposed rental development in 
at 5630 Heather Street. The lack of available rental units has created 
significant challenges for local residents, especially for those who are seeking 
affordable options in a city where housing supply remains critically low.
This project puts forth both market and affordable rental which is a great mix 
for the existing community. Thank you for your time and consideration. I 
strongly encourage the Council to approve this project.

Jayme Colville Downtown

2024-09-23 16:41 CD-1 Rezoning: 5630-
5678 Heather Street

Support I am sharing my enthusiastic support for the Heather Street project. With our 
city grappling with a housing shortage, this project is a much-needed step 
toward providing more housing options for our community.

I truly appreciate the thoughtful design of the development. It not only 
enhances the area but also aligns beautifully with the reasons taxpayers 
invested in the nearby subway. By creating a residential space close to 
transit, we can promote sustainable living and encourage residents to 
embrace public transportation, ultimately reducing congestion.

Supporting this project means investing in the future of Vancouver—one that 
values livability, accessibility, and community growth. I believe it’s a win-win 
for our residents and our city as a whole.

My only minor criticism is that it is about ten storeys too short but in the 
spirit of advancing a project to deliver desperately needed housing - it should 
be immediately approved with permits expedited. 

Corey Colville Downtown
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